
Juniper Hill Golf Course 

 

The Wednesday Morning Ladies Golf League met on July 16, 2014, at 8:00. League Administrator 

Michele Brown called the meeting to order. 

Susan Goins read the minutes of the June 18, 2014, meeting. 

Pam Rhodes  moved to accept the minutes. 

Norma Wigglesworth seconded 

Motion passed.  

 

Mary Rhodes presented the Treasurer’s Report for July 16, 2014, showing a General Account balance of 

$2,138.15 and The Juniper Account balance of $439.27. 

Barbara Reynolds presented the Remembrance Fund report showing a balance of $413.26. She advised 

that Lois Clark is at Bradford Square and would appreciate visits and cards. She has sent thinking-of-you 

card to June Stokley and Joyce Sisk. 

Barbara moved to accept the financial reports. 

Audie Rodgers seconded. 

Motion passed. 

 

Susan Goins reported that preparations for Juniper are moving along. 16 registrants so far.  

 

Carol Payton reported that Away Play will be at Weisinger on Monday  the 21st, gather at 8:00 and 

shotgun at 8:30.  

 

Donna Grimes thanked Michele on behalf of the league for her hard work on organizing our play.  

 

Michele asked members to be aware of the pace of play. Play ready golf and keep up with the group 

ahead. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 


